12/29/2022

To The Public Service Commission:

In regard to your request for information pursuant to excavator locate requests
pursuant to KRS 367.4909 and KRS 367.4917(7):

Since January 1%, 2022 Trimble County Water District presents the following response:

We have received a total of 85 line locate requests

6 of the 85 locate requests were duplicate requests as multiple contractors called for
the same job. There was a lot of brush and tree lines cleared for fiber lines to be layed
this year.

All 85 requests were completed within the 48 hour time frame.

Average locate time was less than 24 hours

All locate requests were completed in house by Trimble County Water District
employees

All line location requests are presented via a service order, which when the locate is
completed it is closed out and filed in a binder made just for line locate requests for
each given year

There were 2 lines that were incorrectly marked using old blueprints, the other 83 were
marked accurately, lines that were hit were fixed in house by Trimble County Water
District employees and were accurately marked on maps and fixed on a GPS system
Lines are located via blueprints, maps, and a newly integrated GPS system
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